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Minutes of the RRM Teleconference

12/11/02

Attendees:  Paine, Kaiser, Lefkowitz, Johnson, Wright, Audeh, Pope, Kuwahara, Worfolk, Olson

Richard Paine told the group that we have achieved Task Group k approval from NESCOM.  There will have to be elections and procedural stuff for the next interim meeting in Ft Lauderdale.  We are going to have to get more formal and use Robert’s Rules of Order to meet the requirements of 802.  

Richard Paine presented a draft RRM specification document.  The Kauai presentations combined into an outline for the architectural implications of the RRM specification.  The format was wrong and that was pointed out by Daryl Kaiser and so we had a discussion about where such an architectural discussion could be put in the document.  No decision was reached, but the group wanted to review the document, as is, to see what the architectural content was.  The group went on to discuss if it could be an annex.  Again, there was discussion about whether we would be using the 1999 or 2003 rolled up document for our task group work.  We will definitely be using the 2003 roll-up version and some of us will be looking at getting the 2003 draft and seeing what is entailed in using that document.  There was some discussion about splitting the document into two parts, the actual specification and the architectural piece.  The MIB will definitely be an annex.

Richard brought up the issue of subteams.  The group wants to consider that later on.  At the present time, they felt that such divisions and collaborations could happen naturally.

The team asked to be sent the draft specification to the RRM team rather than the whole reflector.  Richard asked for the team to send him an email to be sure they were included in this distribution of the draft specification.  There was also a request to send the URL for the 802.11 page.

The URL for the 802.11 page; http://www.ieee802.org/11/
1. Click on Group Updates tab

2. Click on RRM SG

The next meeting is 12/18/02 and there will be a presentation by Zhun Zhong from Philips.
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